
Commercial

Amie has a busy commercial practice representing both claimant
and defendant in contract, construction, and company disputes, as
well as debt recovery. Amie’s clients include banks, public and
private companies, insolvency practitioners and insurers.

Amie regularly appears in the county and high court both remotely
and in person, including multi-day trials. Amie is frequently
instructed for interim applications including relief from sanction,
summary judgment, disclosure applications and case management
hearings.

Amie has been led in several cases, including an adjudication
concerning a high-value construction dispute, a c£2million personal
guarantee dispute and was recently led by Giles Maynard-Connor KC
in a multi-million pound shareholder dispute involving a
counterclaim and a separate Part 20 claim against the Fourth Party
that included allegations of deceit and fraudulent
misrepresentation. Amie’s led work has allowed her to gain
considerable experience in respect of case strategy and advocacy.

Amie advises clients in conference as well as in writing and has
experience in dealing with cases from the outset through to
conclusion, providing tactical advice and guidance throughout the
course of proceedings. Amie has also represented clients at
mediation.

Clerks

Joe Mawson

0161 817 2753

Chris Brown

0161 817 7146

Prya Anisa

0161 817 2794

Memberships

• Denning Society, The Honourable

Society of Lincoln’s Inn

• Chancery Bar Association

• Northern Circuit

Education

Qualifications

• Lancaster University (Law LLB) (2:1)

(2014-2017)

• Bar Professional Training Course, BPP

Law School (Very Competent) (2017-

2018)

Scholarships

• Mansfield Scholarship, The Honourable

Society of Lincoln’s Inn

• Hardwicke Scholarship, The Honourable

Society of Lincoln’s Inn

• BPP ‘Advocate of the Year’ Scholarship
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Recommendations

High Court Judge, following a 2-day trial:

“Had a very nice courtroom manner, was clearly the master of her
brief and dealt with the case with a confidence beyond her years.”

Instructing solicitors:

“Thank you very much for everything you have done and especially
for that great performance”

“I have become used to receiving a high level of service from
Exchange Chambers with Counsel being approachable and happy to
assist, as well as being knowledgeable and providing great advice.
Amie fits the Exchange Chambers mould in both of these regards”

“Amie made an excellent impression”

“Amie was very competent and understanding of the case”

“My colleague was impressed with Amie”

Lay client:

“Being totally organised and expertly knowledgeable, her delivery
left no questions unanswered […] She showed total empathy to the
claimant and the witnesses”
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